

February 24, 2022

Mr. and Mrs. David Kim 9591 James Cir Villa Park, CA 92861

Dear Mr. and Mrs. Kim,

I want to personally thank you for supporting the 2022 ORANGEWOOD CHALLENGE RACE! Your gift of \$2,000 received on 2/16/2022 will go a long way towards helping Chris Simonsen push through and complete the Orangewood Challenge on March 26^{th} !

Our race participants are just weeks away from an exciting opportunity to push their bodies and minds all for one purpose: *to prepare foster and community youth to reach their greatest potential*. Your very generous gift will help the more than 2,000 foster and community youth seeking resources, direct services, and case management support so that they can develop the life skills, work readiness, and education needed to live independently, connect with their community, and thrive.

Mr. and Mrs. Kim, thank you again for joining Chris to meet the changing needs, challenges, and strengths of the youth who seek our support. If you have any questions about the Orangewood Challenge please contact Christina Lopez, Senior Development Operations Manager, at (714) 619-0248. Thanks for all that you do to support our youth!

With gratitude,

Chris Simonsen

CEO and Adventure Challenge Participant

Thank you David for sponsoring me and ant helping our youth

P.S.: Please be sure to keep track of Chris' fundraising goal by visiting: www.orangewoodadventurechallenge.org

No goods or services were provided in exchange for your contribution; please retain this letter for your tax records. Because this does not represent tax advice, we recommend that you contact your tax advisor with any questions.